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Sent: Saturday, 15 July 2023 10:33 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection to Development Proposal DA2023/0130-Demolition of Existing Buildings and Construction and Operation of an

Organic Waste Transfer Station

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear council members,

As you have been told a lot aiready, the construction of the new organic waste transfer station has a lot of controversy in which it will disrupt the two nearby schools and
neighbouring apartments during construction, and when the garbage trucks dispose of the organic matter.

It will, without doubt cause severe noise pollution and it will disrupt the students that go to those two schools from the amount of noise it will cause. Even worse, it will

smell really bad from all the decomposing matter and it will change our daily commute to work and school. The trucks will be very loud to the apartments that are near the
organic waste transfer station.

Yet as you knew of these cons, you had decided to go through with this proposal which made us, the residents at Lidcombe doubt the trust that we gave to you.

From my view, | object to the construction of the organic waste transfer station and | hope the Cumberland council will reconsider this proposal.

Yours sincerely,

Name
Address:

Mobile phone
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